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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Thur, Apr 13 - Mid-quarter 4 
Fri, Apr 14 - NO SCHOOL - Easter Break 
Sun, Apr 16 - Have a Blessed Easter 
Mon, Apr 17 - NO SCHOOL - Easter Break 
Wed, Apr 19 - 8th Grade Field Trip - Diary of Anne Frank 
Thur, Apr 20 - Legacy Network Meeting - 7:30-9:00 am 
Thur, Apr 20 - Alumni Drama Event - 5:30 pm 
Fri, Apr 21 - Pre-ACT - Grade 10 
Fri, Apr 21 - Les Misérables - 7:00 pm 
Sat, Apr 22 - Les Misérables - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 
Tue, Apr 25 - 5th-6th Grade Program - Meadow Creek Church Worship Center -
 7:00 pm 
Apr 24-May 5 - MAP Testing for 1st-6th Grade Students 
Fri, Apr 28 - Les Misérables - 7:00 pm 
Sat, Apr 29 - Les Misérables - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 
Fri, May 5 - Ice Cream Social - 6:00-8:00 pm 
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Legacy Looses One of Its Own - Isabelle Palicka 
Information from Joe and Melissa Palicka on the Caringbridge site ~ 
https://www.caringbridge.org/visit/isabellepalicka   
Our precious Abigail and Isabelle were in a car accident on Thursday evening, 
April 6 when their car was hit by a truck on the way home from their softball 
game. Isabelle went home to be with Jesus, and after going to the hospital, 
Abigail was released on Friday with a concussion. We have been so 
overwhelmed by the love and support from friends, family, and the communities 
of Berean Christian Fellowship and Legacy Christian Academy. We are already 

witnessing God's mighty hand at work as a result of your many prayers and look forward to sharing some 
of these in the future. 
 
These times are hard and painful, yet they are not without hope. Paul encourages us to grieve as one with 
hope because Christ has defeated death. For Christians, death is not an ending but a new beginning. As a 
result, Paul says we can be sorrowful yet rejoicing because Christians die yet live on. In the midst of pain 
and grief, we have seen the Church being lived out, love being poured out, peace being experienced that 
only God can give, and felt confident that He who began a good work will carry it on to completion as He 
uses this tragedy for His glory. 
 
On Wednesday, April 19, we will be celebrating Isabelle's life at Meadow Creek Church in Andover. A 
public visitation is planned for 9:30 am, and the service will start at 10:30 am, followed by a light lunch. 

 

 



Many have asked how they can help. Here are a few ways: 

1. Pray - for our family, for the celebration of life service, for the communities affected by this loss, 
and for people to be transformed through this tragedy. 

2. It has been a blessing hearing from many of you. We would love to read your messages here on 
the Caringbridge site ~ https://www.caringbridge.org/visit/isabellepalicka  

3. For those of you who have expressed interest in giving monetarily, we have decided to allocate 
those gifts to Abigail's future pursuit of college in honor and memory of her twin sister, Isabelle. 

 
The Legacy Community would like to express their deepest sympathy to the Palicka family. 

  

Thank You To All Of You Who Helped Make The Event A 
Success 
The Gala was a great opportunity to celebrate all the things God has 
done over the past 40 years and hear a glimpse of where we are going. 
We came together as a community, reconnected with old friends, and 
were blessed by hearing the heart of Legacy from Jake Mulvihill.  
  
New this year was a live auction of several Legacy experiences. 
Principal for a Day and an Art Party with Mr Anderson were so popular 
we had to offer two of each. Joel Nydam and Jake Mulvihill sacrificed 
their backs as paintball targets to raise the bids on two paintball parties. 
These items and others raised $16,000! 
  
A big THANK YOU to our table sponsors! Due to your generosity, all expenses for the evening have been 
covered.  
  
So far the Gala raised $138,000 towards the Annual Fund! Several people who attended the Gala are still 
considering giving a gift.  
  
We are so thankful for this community and the support that you have sacrificially made all year. We hope 
you found the evening to be a blessing.  
  
DONATE 
If you were unable to join us at the Gala, would you consider making a gift? Make a donation at 
http://www.lcamn.org/about-us/support-%20lca/give-online/. Your gift is an investment in our 
students' education and supports current-year operations including academic programming, athletics, 
scholarship aid, and faculty development.  
  
Would your employer match your gift?  

 

 

  

 

 
Thank You 
for re-enrolling your student(s)! Mr. Nydam, 
Dr. Lohse, and Mr. Mulvihill are excited to 
start planning for next year. We have many 
new additions to the Legacy family! Thank 
you for your continued referrals.  

Alumni Drama Night!  
Come back to campus 
on Thursday, April 20 for the 
first-ever Alumni Drama Night 
during the LCA Drama 
Department's final dress 
rehearsal of Les Misérables 
before opening night! Note: This event is only open to 
MCCS/LCA drama alumni, 

Learn more and register at 
http://www.lcamn.org/alumni/alumni-events/alumni-drama-
night/. 

 

 

 



  

 

 
Join us on Thursday, April 20 - 7:30-9:00 am, Meadow Creek Church - Worship Center Entrance 
  
Each participant will have one minute each meeting to showcase something about their business and 
share what "a good referral" would be for their business. 
  
Speakers for this meeting: 
  
Beau Mitchell, Heartland Tire  

 

 

 

Jim Steffen,  
CFP, Trott Brook Financial 

 

 

 

 

 

  

LCA's Spring Drama - Les Misérables 
Performances - 

• April 21 - 7:00 pm 
• April 22 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 
• April 28 - 7:00 pm 
• April 29 - 1:30 pm & 7:00 pm 

Get your tickets now before they're gone! 
 
Ticket Prices: Preferred $15, General  $10, Student/Senior/Staff  $7 
 
Box Office:  Monday-Friday - 7:00 am-3:30 pm 
                   Cash or check only. No refunds or exchanges. 
 
More information and Purchase Tickets Online at http://www.lcamn.org/arts/drama/spring-production/. 

 

 

  

Legacy Student Ambassador Program 
We are excited to announce the 2nd year of the Student Ambassador Program at 
Legacy for the 2017-18 school year. A Student Ambassador is a 7th-12th grade 
Legacy student who shows leadership, loves people, and represents Legacy well. 
This person has a desire to welcome others and positively promote our school. 
Student Ambassadors will help with prospective students who shadow for the day, 

welcome new students, and attend Open Houses/New student events. This is a volunteer position with a 
minimal time commitment.  
 
Please encourage your student(s) to apply! Application deadline is Monday, April 24, 2017.  Questions? 
Contact Mrs. Domino, Ms. Bollinger, Mrs. Anderson, Mr. Nelson, Ms. Greteman-Leo, or Mrs. Coolbroth. 

 

 

  



 

Are You Looking to Promote a Business and Support Our Event? 
Join us at Scramble for Students, June 5 at The Links at Northfork. Gather your foursome and join the 
fun. Register at http://www.lcamn.org/school-news/special-events/golf-scramble-for-students/.   
  
We are currently securing sponsors at all levels. Benefits of sponsoring include: 
Recognition in all tournament promotions, recognition on the course, opportunity to participate in the event 
and more! 

  

 

 
New for 2017, we've packaged all the summer opportunities into one place so you can easily plan for ways 
to keep your student engaged at LCA once school is out. 
 
We'll have the traditional summer Sports Camps http://www.lcamn.org/summer/sports-camps/  and Drama 
Camps http://www.lcamn.org/summer/drama-camps/  you've come to look forward to, as well as New 
Opportunities http://www.lcamn.org/summer/mixed-camps/ like Spanish Camp, Musical Theatre, and 
Literary Minds! Online Registratino is now open ~ https://legacychristian-ar.rschooltoday.com/ and a 
summer brochure will be mailed out. 

Enrollment at Legacy is NOT required to participate in these great summer opportunities so encourage 
your student to invite a friend! 

  

LPA Outdoor Family Portrait Session Dates Available!  
The Legacy Parent Association (LPA) in conjunction with Karen 
McDermott Photography is excited to announce our fourth annual LPA 
Family Portrait Session fundraiser in support of Grants for Teacher 
Needs. 
  
This year we are offering three different outdoor locations (see dates 
and locations below). 
  
The cost of each 50-minute session is $150. For this price, you receive a CD with a minimum of 20 photos 
of varying poses, depending on your group size. Professional prints are also available at a 25% discount. 
  
These sessions are very popular, so sign up now for your preferred date to secure your spot. 

• Saturday, August 26 (Rice Park, Downtown St. Paul) 
• Saturday, September 16 (Downtown Minneapolis near St. Anthony Main and Stone Arch Bridge) 
• Saturday, September 30 (Bunker Hills Park, Andover) 

In case of rain on the above dates, alternative dates will be made available. 
 
Go to http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0c44aeaf2ba0f85-legacy1 to schedule your portrait session. 

 

 

  

  



 
Community Impact - May 1 
Join us at the Andover Pizza Ranch (13797 Jay Street 
NW, Andover) on Monday, May 1 from 5:00-8:00 
pm. All tips for the evening, as well as 10% of all sales 
(eat-in and carry out included) will benefit the Legacy 
Track & Field team. 
 

 
Annual Ice Cream Social 
Plan on joining the entire Legacy Community 
for a fun night of fellowship. We will enjoy ice 
cream treats, inflatables, an obstacle course, 
the gaga pit, and each others company. 
 
New this year - Mini Donuts for sale! 
 
Friday, May 5 from 6:00-8:00 pm 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 

U of M VIP Weekend for Juniors 
The University of Minnesota Twin Cities is seeking nominations for VIP Weekend:  A Multicultural Student 
Leadership Retreat for High School Juniors. The overnight, weekend-long retreat for students will be 
held Thursday, July 20 through Saturday, July 22, 2017. This event is free for students. Lodging, food, 
and retreat costs are fully covered by the University. 
  
Pre-ACT for Sophomores 
On Friday, April 21 the sophomores will take the Pre-ACT. This is a practice ACT exam with a career 
assessment. Students will test in the lower gym from 7:40-10:30 am. 
  
ACT/SAT 
The last ACT exam for the school year is June 10. The registration deadline is May 5. The SAT has two 
more exam dates: May 6 and June 3. The registration deadlines are April 7 and May 9, 
respectively. www.act.org and www.sat.org/register 
  
AP Exams 
The AP exams are coming up. All exams will be taken at the Andover Community Center.  

• English Literature:  Wednesday, May 3, 8:00 am-12:00 noon 
• United States History:  Friday, May 5, 8:00 am-12:00 noon 
• European History:  Friday, May 12, 12:00 noon-4:00 pm 

  

ATHLETICS 
 

Legacy Trap  
The Legacy Trap Shooting Team, being a member of the MN High School Clay Target League, kicks off 
their spring trap season this week. Twenty one male and female Legacy students in grades 6-12 are 
participating. This year, Donevan Walsh and Devin Delich are the team captains. We shoot at Beaverbrook 
Sportsman's Club in East Bethel with practices on Mondayevenings and competition nights on 
Thursday evenings from 5:00-7:00 pm. Spectators and supporters welcome. 
 
 



Thursday April 13 - Moment of Silence at Softball 
The Legacy Softball team will host Southwest Christian in their first game since losing teammate Isabelle 
Palicka last Thursday. We will hold a moment of silence at 4:10 pm before the first pitch. All are welcome.  
 
The team will wear memorial wristbands and has adopted the phrase "We play for those who can't" to 
honor both Isabelle and Abigail, who is unable to return to the game at this time.  
 
Lions Baseball Televised April 18 
QCTS http://qctv.org/program-guide/qctv-community-channel/?date=2017-04-18 will be live streaming the 
Lions vs PACT Varsity Baseball game on Tuesday, April 18 at 4:15 pm. The full game will be aired 24 
hours later and then goes into a loop cycle of broadcasting. Make plans to be in our crowd or catch it on TV 
the next day! #LCARoars 
 
Legacy Lions Coaching Vacancies 
As many are aware, Legacy has posted two key positions for 2017-18. We are now accepting applications 
for Head Boys Basketball Coach as well as Head Boys Hockey Coach. An application is available at 
http://www.lcamn.org/about-us/employment/. Please forward to any candidates that you feel are a good fit 
for fulfilling the Lions Athletic Mission or email Sarah Klawiter ~ sklawiter@lcamn.org names of those we 
should reach out to. 

  

CHURCH/COMMUNITY 
 

A Week at CAMP CHERITH Will Change a Life ... Yours! 
 
Kids Grades 1-12 
Learn a new skill like sailing, campfire cooking, or riding a horse. Meet new 
friends - the kind you can play and pray with. Connect with Christ in an incredibly 
personal way. 
 

College Students/Adults  
Looking for an insanely fun and rewarding summer job? If you're energetic, love Christ, and want to mentor 
awesome kids, apply to join our staff! 

• Interdenominational | Christ-centered | Near Detroit Lakes, MN 
• Girls-only/boys- only camps | Multi-age (all grades every week) 
• Emphasizes outdoor activities and building skills/confidence/leadership 
• Close-knit family atmosphere | Welcomes parent volunteers! 

Now accepting Summer 2017 camper registration and staff/volunteer applications: 
  
camp-cherith.com 
 
 North Central Camp Cherith is accredited by the American Camping Association, affiliated with Pioneer Clubs, and 
associated with Christian Camping International. 

 

 

  

Visit Our Website 

 

  

Legacy Christian Academy 
3037 Bunker Lake Blvd NW 

Andover, MN  55304 
763.427.4595 



www.lcamn.org 
 

 

	


